

Cumberworth C.E. (A) First School

Cumberworth Lane, Upper Cumberworth, Huddersfield HD8 8NU Telephone: 01484 609818

Email: office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Website: www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs M. S. Walker - Business Manager: Marina Davis

4th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you and your families remain well and that you managed to have a break during the school holiday.

You will no doubt have heard this evening that the government have announced that primary schools will be closed from tomorrow for most children, which we realise is extremely short notice for parents and staff.

School will, however, remain open for certain groups of children if they cannot safely be looked after at home. These are:

- children with at least one parent who is a keyworker (proof may be required in due course)
- children who are looked after by the Local Authority
- children with an EHCP
- children eligible for free school meals

Please email us at <u>office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk</u> before 8.45 am tomorrow morning to let us know <u>whether or not</u> we should expect your child/children in school.

I will be in touch again tomorrow with more details regarding remote learning for those children who are not eligible to attend at this time.

With best wishes

Maggie